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Chad Killion, Operations Manager 
Elite Technology Solutions 
1250 Jungerman Road 
St Peters, MO 63376 
636-939-4474 : Office 
636-577-4066 : Cell 
www.elite1988.com 
 
 
Chad, 
 
It is the start of April and I wanted to follow-up on a few open items from our job. 
 

1. Replacement of temporary equipment – Currently McKnight is using several pieces of 
temporary equipment until Elite receives the final new items. 

a. 192.168.2.19 temporary Crestron CP3 control processor – do you have an estimate on 
when the new CP4 should be received? 

b. 192.168.2.22/23 – temporary control processors 
i. When will the new units be received? 

ii. Current temporary units are loose in cabinet (see Exhibit B) but expect that 
permanent units will be installed in network rack in same room on wall (see 
Exhibit A).   
 

2. Electrical issue – On March 6, 2023 we had Scott from Branham Electric review an issue with the 
electrical wiring installed as part of Elite’s lighting project.  Below is our Facilities Manager, Tom 
Hunsaker’s description of the issue (from an earlier email): 

 
I came across an incorrectly wired circuit that I believe was wired when the new 
lights in the auditorium were installed [Panel A, breaker #22].  When the circuit 
is turned "off", the RED spotlight comes "on" when the circuit should be 
DEAD.  Also, we never received a schematic of the circuits re-wired by Elite, and 
I cannot work on any of our old circuits in there without knowing what they tapped 
into.  

 
On Monday, March 6, 2023 at 02:31:41 PM CST, Tom Hunsaker 
<thunsaker@mcknightcrossings.org> wrote: 
 

Bret== 
Met with Scott this morning from Branham Electric.  He did not put it in and said he 
would have to talk to his guy that did the work. He said the problem was with the low 
voltage circuitry and would have his guy come out in 10 days or so.  I told him we need 
some kind of schematic or drawing showing what they hooked up to what.  Scott told me 
they dropped wire into Panel "C", but Panel "A" is affected at Breaker #22 with the Red 
spotlight, so we will wait to talk to the guy that actually installed it. Will keep you 
posted. 
Tom 
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Exhibit A 
 

Below notes the rack where new equipment is intended to be mounted 

 
 
 
 
 

Exhibit B 
 

Below notes location of temporary equipment 

 
 


